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To: Shoreline City Council
 
The attached note is sent in the interest of further preservation of our green open spaces in Shoreline.
 
Respectfully,
 
Gretchen Brookes
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mailto:ndaum@shorelinewa.gov

October 10, 2021



To: Members of the Shoreline City Parks Board.  



Subject: Green Open Spaces



I am writing this letter to convey my full support of the proposal made recently by Boni Biery.  Her incisive and excellent proposal for the “Firlands Way Greenwood Street” is clear and very worth adopting for future use of the open property adjoining the 192nd St Park ‘N Ride.  This community is losing its green open spaces at an alarming rate.  Here is an opportunity to preserve at least a little patch of valuable, potential park property.



Please take the time to thoroughly read Boni Biery’s plan for this and other spaces in our City of Shoreline.



Most sincerely,



Gretchen Brookes



422 NW 196th Place

Shoreline, 98177
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